
New  Bedford  police  seek
assistance  in  identifying
burglary suspects

On Friday June 27th a housebreak occurred during the daytime
hours in the area of Matthew St. and Stackhouse St. It appears
that entry may have been gained through a window when the
tenants were not home. Cash was taken during the break.

Detective Michael Lopes is looking to identify the two males
in  the  attached  photograph.  It  is  believed  that  they  are
responsible for the breaking and entering.

He can be reached at 508-991-6300 ext. 137

***Please note that the vehicle in the picture is not related
to the crime***
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